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Friday 7
th

 June 2024 

Dear families,  

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely half-term break.  

Overleaf you will find our medium-term plan for this half-term. This gives you an overview of what we 

will be learning in Reception. Our new topic is ‘Fun at the Seaside’. The children will be visiting the 

beach and we have an exciting trip to the Blue Reef Aquarium in Southsea planned. Please encourage 

your child to discuss what they have been learning each week. 

In Phonics we will continue working on reading and writing sentences including the phase 4 tricky 

words. In Maths we are learning about patterns in numbers to 10, doubles and odd and even numbers.  

PE will remain on a Thursday, please send your child to school in their PE kit. Our lessons will cover 

bat and ball skills and athletics, supporting our preparation for Sports Day. 

Please make sure your child brings their book bag, water bottle and a sun hat every day. We continue 

to ask that you read at home DAILY and books will be changed on Friday. Don’t forget to write in 

your child’s yellow reading record each time you read, they will receive Dojo points for reading at 

home. 

Maths Challenges will be sent home on Friday along with a Phonics activity. Please return to school by 

the following Wednesday. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception Team 
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